portraits with Irvin Simon Photographers

Prepping for Picture Day

Help promote Picture Day by displaying posters.

Picture Day posters will be delivered to your school before Picture Day. Remind parents of picture dates by displaying these in the main lobby, and putting reminders in bulletins and emails. If your Picture Day is on Monday, reminders are especially important!

Have a schedule put into place.

Picture Day is a breeze when everyone is on the same page! Make sure to allow us ample time for each class to be photgraphed. Feel free to reach out to us for help creating your schedule!

 We'll contact you prior to Picture Day to answer questions and confirm details.

Call us, or send an email to info@irvinsimonphoto.com if we can be of any assistance.

On Picture Day

- Have a parent helper or staff member aid in the gromming and monitoring of the students. The photographers check for stray hairs and messy faces, but it is helpful to make sure students are neat and clean BEFORE they leave the classroom!
- Avoid pre-picture activities that may leave markings on clothing or skin (i.e. sharpies, paints, drink & food mustaches).
- Advise the photographer in advance of any childrens with special needs.
- There are no order forms to be handled on Picture Day. We take everyone's picture and approximately two weeks after picture day, a link will be emailed out to the parents where they can view their child's portrait and order it online.

Don't Forget to Smile!

